
Transgender and Gender Identity 

As a supportive community committed to inclusion, Brasenose College wholeheartedly 
endorses the University's transgender guidance and policy 
https://edu.admin.ox.ac.uk/transgender The College aims to anticipate and respond 
positively and professionally to the needs of prospective, current, and former students in 
relation to gender identity issues. 

Any student wishing to transition or discuss their gender identity may approach members of the 
College’s welfare network in confidence. https://www.bnc.ox.ac.uk/current-students/welfare-
support/welfare

A first point of contact for a student wishing to change gender information held by the 
college is the Senior Tutor. 

We acknowledge that some students may have concerns or queries about transitioning as 
trans. For example, there may be practical issues relating to visa applications (in the case of 
international students). Students may also require time away from their studies for medical 
reasons. All conversations regarding these and other matters will be handled sensitively and 
respectfully, with due respect to confidentiality. 

Further information about University-wide policy and welfare provision for students who 
wish to transition is available on the University’s LGBTQ Society website. Students may also 
find resources provided by the charity Gendered Intelligence useful. 


